
    No         :   LTR-1000-206191 
 
    Da          te: 2018/08/14 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

       Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support –  

       ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Experts of Rosenergoatom  

 

Dear Mr. Vostrikov  

Following the arrangements made for using the experts of Rosenergoatom Concern 

as advisors in order to assist Bushehr NPP to get prepared for OSART mission, please be 

informed that the qualitative level of the experts seconded to attend BNPP is generally 

assessed as favorable. We hereby extend our appreciation to you and other colleagues 

who made necessary coordination in this regard. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


